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1. Send electronic greeting cards this year, 

to cut down on paper waste.

2. Wrap your gifts in reusable shopping bags. 

It's the gift that keeps on giving! 

3. Give rechargeable batteries with any 

battery-powered gifts. 

4. Use regular dishes and flatware for any 

gatherings; not paper plates or plastic utensils. 

5. And as usual, recycle your holiday tree by placing 

it next to your bins on your regular trash day between 

December 26, 2019 and January 11, 2020. 

• Remove all decorations including tinsel,

lights, ornaments and tree stands.

 • Flocked trees will be collected and

disposed of as trash; they cannot be recycled.


